And I thank Christ Jesus our
Lord, who hath enabled me,
RObert & Cathy for that he counted me
faithful, putting me into the
ministry;

1Tim 1:12

JULY — SEPTEMBER 2020

Dear Pastor and Co-Laborers:

Non - Spanish South American Field Director

Greetings in the name of Jesus Christ our wonderful Savior. I am so sorry this letter is late.
My brain does not work as good as it used to and I thought we had sent one already. Thank
you in advance for your understanding.

We have been busy the last six weeks preaching in several states starting in Florida, Georgia,
North Carolina, and then back to Georgia and Florida. The Lord has been very gracious in
protecting us on the road and giving us great services. We also preached in our own state of
South Carolina in a few services. issues these days. Praise the Lord he is getting better. We
are hoping doors will open for the rest of the year which all depends on this virus we are
dealing with.

Our churches in Brasil are beginning to be able to start church services and we are hoping
things will get better down there for all concerned. The Covid-19 has been bad down there as
well as here. Pray for the pastors as they make decisions about services and also dealing with
L the government requirements.
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- Our missionaries with MWBM are also doing well as can be during this time of testing. Bro.
duatout o Alex Lima was blessed with a new building to rent larger than the old one and brand new for
Brooklyn Baptist Church $30.00 more a month! God is good! Bro. James Allen is home on furlough and helping his
8449 Parris Bridge Road dad, Dr. Phillip Allen. His brother Scott is in Brasil and laboring for the Lord in Santa Ca-

gggsorzeég%ia?f tarina. Bro. Stephen Dolittle is trying to get things going again after dealing with the virus

Cell 828-429-8920 there. We need more laborers for the field around the world but especially in Brasil which

robertsmith@mwbm.org seems to be a forgotten field as of late. Please pray the Lord will send laborers into the har-
www.robertsmithfamily.org

Robbie’s cell number: vest.
864-909-6392

S| We THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS AND FINANCIAL SUPPORT each and every
TEablid e month. We can only do the work of the Lord with your help. We have lost some churches

- Instruct believers these months and we are trusting the Lord to provide. We love each and every one of you.

- Edify Christ PLEASE PRAY FOR US!

Birthdays

Robert 6-23-52
Cathy 7-13-53 IN HIS SERVICE,

Dr. Robert and Cathy Smith

Anniversary
6-13-71
SPECIAL NOTE: We have called all of our supporting pastors and have only been able to
speak with about sixty percent of them. We have left messages and still trying to reach some

whose numbers have changed or been disconnected. Thank you for being involved in our

| ministry. M %
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